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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Hey, Eva [Eva.Hey@stantec.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2009 3:04 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: McGrath, Angus
Subject: Work Plan for Penske at 725 Julie Ann Way, Oakland

Hi Paresh, 
 
I was wondering if you have had a chance to review the Monitoring Well Installation Work Plan for the Penske site at 725 
Julie Ann Way in Oakland which was submitted October 28, 2009.  The goal is to have the wells installed and sampled 
with the other wells at the site in before the end of December in order to adhere to the site’s monitoring schedule.  If we 
could get concurrence from you by November 20th,  we could possibly get the drillers scheduled for the first week of 
December.   
 
Let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Thank you for your assistance! 
 
Eva 
 
Eva Hey 
Senior Geologist/Project Manager 
Stantec 
Ph:   (925) 299-9300 Ext. 237 
Fx:   (925) 299-9302 
Cell: (925) 395-7441 
eva.hey@stantec.com  

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 


